Philip Francis Theodore Webb

1916 - 2007

It is with sadness that I write to advise that Philip Webb passed away last week. Philip lived at number 14 Charminster Close and had been both a resident and Director of Charminster Close Residents' Company Ltd for a number of years. Despite his advanced years Philip continued to take an active interest in Charminster Close and he worked towards improving and maintaining the area for the benefit of residents and owners. Philip attended and contributed to all directors' meetings and the Annual General Meetings of owners. He was a friendly person who often stopped to talk to other residents and provided welcome cups of tea to workmen when working on the communal areas.

He will be sorely missed.

Philip looked after his wife Mattie and our condolences go to her and the family.

The Directors Charminster Close Residents Company Ltd 25 March 2007